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25th November 2022 
Important Dates 

  
Monday 28th November  

Flu Immunisations  
  

Thursday 8th December 
5J Assembly 

9.05am 
 

Monday 12th December 
Christmas Concerts for Year 3 & 4 parents 

2.30pm 
 

Tuesday 13th December 
Christmas Concerts for Year 5 & 6 parents 

2.30pm 
 

Wednesday 14th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 

and  
Christmas Dinner Day 

 
Friday 16th December  
LAST DAY OF TERM 

 
Christmas Holidays! 

 
 
 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
TEACHER DAY NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 

 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 

BACK TO SCHOOL! 
 

 Reminders 
  

P.E:  
 

Year 3: Tuesday & Friday  
Year 4: Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 5: Thursday & Friday**  
Year 6: Monday 

 

  
 
 
 

*5W will continue swimming until the week  
ending 3rd February 

5J will begin swimming during the week  
beginning 6th February 

Message from Mrs Carrier 
 

At Reaside, as part of our Curriculum Promise, 
we aim to provide children with a variety of 
extra curricular opportunities/activities that 

expose them to the wider world and help               
further build their character.  

 

Recently all of our Year 6 children completed a 
mini first aid course, and we had a fantastic  
flamenco dance taster for all year groups.  

 

We are busy making plans for lots more of 
these activities throughout the year.  

 

Book Fair 
 

From Monday 5th to Thursday 8th December, 
the book fair will be visiting Reaside. Children 
can visit the book fair after school. Books will 
be half price, payable via scanning a QR code 

on your phone and making an online payment. 
 

 
 

SEND Support 
 

The ‘All Age Autism Support Service  
Directory’ is an online directory containing 
details of  support services available within 

Birmingham and Solihull. These include      
assessments and therapies, Autism friendly 
sessions, parent/carer support, and much 

more. The website also contains details of local 
events, and informative newsletters, articles 

and podcasts. 
 

www.aaadirectory.co.uk 
 
 



  Achievement Awards Value Awards 
3D Kai Jenson Bradley Frankie 
3OL Alfie Lauren Logan Ella 

  Achievement Awards Value Awards 
4M  Maisie  Saimira 
4S Sienna Rylee Sawira Lauren 

  Achievement Awards Value Awards 
5J Bella Trey Dakari Paige 
5W Klay Skyla Kymari Keiran 

  Achievement Awards Value Awards 
6B Charlie Warren Reece Maddie 
6K  Adama  Alfie T 

Year 3  
 

 All of the children in Year had a ‘Forest School day’  
this week, either in school or at The Blue Coat School  

in Harborne. They enjoyed  

Year 4 
 

Year 4 have been busy over the last two weeks designing and making a ‘sling shot car’ as part of their DT 
project creating something with a mechanism that will make it move. So far they have used saws to cut their 
wood, and hot glue guns to stick the frame together. Some have now even created, using card, the ‘body’ to 

go over their frames. They have really enjoyed getting hands on with their learning! 

Year 6  
 

All of the children in Year 6 took part in a mini first 
aid course in which they learnt how to put somebody in the  

recovery position, how to assist somebody choking,  
and how to deliver CPR. 

Year 5  
 

The children in Year 5 are really enjoying their new DT topic…. because it involves eating 
chocolate biscuits! They have been looking at the differences between the same biscuits by 
different brands to analyse their nutritional values, and comment on taste and texture, to 

inform their choices when they design and make their own ‘healthier’ alternatives! 

What we’ve been up to... 
 Follow us on Twitter         for more: @reasideacademy  



 

Every student. Every day. 

 

Attendance 
Matters 

 

At Reaside Academy, our target is 96%. 
 

This fortnight, our school attendance was:     This year, our attendance is: 

 

 

Best Class attendance: 
Week ending 18th Nov: 5J with 97% 
Week ending 25th Nov: 6K with 97% 

 
Persistent Absence 

If your child’s attendance is below 90%, they are ‘persistently absent’ as set out in the DfE’s guidelines. 
School have a duty of care to ensure parents are aware of their child’s poor attendance, and to help support 

them to improve it.  
 

This year, 14 parents have already attended meetings with the Education Welfare Officer due to their child’s 
low attendance (below 90%). If you feel there are issues affecting your child being able to come to school 
regularly, please contact the school to discuss these. We may be able to offer support in the form of Early 

Help. 

Year 3 - 95.2% Year 4 - 91.3% 
Year 5 - 95.3% Year 6 - 95.8% 

Year 3 - 95.7% Year 4 - 92.5% 
Year 5 - 95.1% Year 6 - 94.3% 










